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June 23,2023

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
9050 Junction Drive

Annapolis Junction, MD 20701

Re: KCIK(AM), Kihei, Hawaii (Facility No. 161239)
Relevant Radio, Inc. (FRN 0005032248)
Request for Special Temporary Authority

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Relevant Radio. Inc. (“RRI™), by its counsel, respectfully requests Special Temporary
Authority (*“STA™) to allow KCIK(AM), Kihei, Hawaii (Facility No. 161239) (“Station™) to
operate with parameters at variance from the terms of its license.

The Station is co-located with two other AM stations at a site owned by an unaffiliated
party. The site’s landlord recently advisec RRI that a fourth AM station is soon going to be added
to the site, and the process of adding that fourth station has resulted in certain technical problems
beyond RRI’s control. As a result, the lardlord has required the Station to reduce power to 3 kW
ERP (day and night) while repairs and/or equipment replacement is ongoing.

A grant of this STA request is warranted because the reduced power operations are due to
matters beyond RRI's control. Until the landlord allows the Station to resume operating at its
licensed power of 5 kW ERP, a grant of this STA request woulc serve the public interest because
it would allow the Station to remain on the air at all times, broadcasting emergency and other
information to listeners in Kihei. Hawaii and the surrounding areas. RRI will advise the
Commission when the Station is operating pursuant to the terms of its license.

RRI hereby certifies that neither it, nor any party thereto, is not subject to a denial of federal
benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988,
21 U.S.C. § 862.
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Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Mark B. Denbo
Counsel to Relevant Radio, Inc.



